
Submitted July 6, 2022 

Subject: voting rights for non citizens 

I think this is a big mistake. I live in Washington County but have lived in the Portland Metro 
area since 1978.  Can't you wait until Feb 2025 to do this? Portland was a big reason so 
many voted for Trump and republicans, because of this ridiculous stuff. How about providing 
services to the mentally ill? Supporting non medicated addiction treatment? Cleaning up all 
the garbage around? Repealing the arts tax that poor people have to pay? There are a 
million things to be fixed before adding to the mess with this symbolic, wasteful, 
unconstitutional measure. I live in Washington County. 

Submitted by Jane Mopper 


